
 

 

Charlottesville Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

July 1, 2021 

 

 

 

 

VIRTUAL MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED 

 

The July 1 Meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee has been canceled. 

However, members of the committee and the general public are invited to participate in a Walk 

Audit starting at the Jefferson School at 5:00PM. 

 

You can see a map of the proposed route here: https://goo.gl/maps/2qxzu28UZrwt7Wq39 

 

Please email Amanda Poncy at poncy@charlottesville.gov to sign up.  

 

 

 

 

 

2021 BPAC Meetings 

August 5 

September 2 

October 7 

November 4 

December 2  
 

 

 

Individuals with disabilities who require assistance or special arrangements to participate in the public meeting may call 

the ADA Coordinator at (434) 970-3182 or submit a request via email to ada@charlottesville.gov.  The City of Charlottesville 

requests that you provide a 48 hour notice so that proper arrangements may be made.  
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